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Hydro crews in Territory 
 
(Kahnawake – 11, Tsothohrkó:wa / January 2011) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke would like to inform the community that Hydro-Quebec crews will be 
performing verification work on the Territory from the afternoon of Tuesday, January 11th 
up until the end of Wednesday, January 12th.  
 
There will be two crews undergoing verification work for Transport Lines L1201 and 
L1202 which range from the Seaway Road up towards the village area. 
 
Residents are asked not to be alarmed if they notice crews crossing private lands to 
access towers, as they will be utilizing snowmobiles to perform this work. 
 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
 
Please mention periodically until 6pm on 12, Tsothohrkó:wa / January 2010. 
For further information on this release contact Justus Polson-Lahache at 450-632-7500, ext. 2267 
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